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Dear ’78 classmates,

As The World Turns, we have reached the milestone of our forty-fifth reunion! The Days of 
Our Lives on campus were filled with intense intellectual stimulation, quirky pranks and 
appreciation for The Bold And The Beautiful. We can remember those times at Reunion in 
June 2023.

So plan to come and at The Edge Of Night we can all Search For Tomorrow. Will we look 
like the class of ’73 members when we return for our fiftieth? Or will we still be the Young 
and the Restless we see in our minds’ eyes?

This is our chance to throw a frisbee on the Bald Spot as we compare our newly developed 
bald spots and Dark Shadows. We can talk as we support each other to the dorms and laugh 
about how we needed support back from the Cave or the Rueb on the snowy and ice-slick 
hills. Come back before we need to check into a General Hospital for totally different 
support. It’s Another World and we’ve Only One Life to Live. So join us in June for 
Reunion!

Soap operas from the past and the bubbles of joy we share each time we get together; it’s a 
lot!

See you there,

The ’78 Reunion Committee:

Barbara (Okamoto) Bach, Catherine Boebel Grotenhuis, Joe Chrastil, Avis (Meeks) Day, 
Viky (Christensen) Divertie, Karen (Kosiba) Edwards, Peter Farmer, Andrew Gregory, 
Maureen (Gordon) Gupta, Mark Harada, Leslie (Mahon) Merry, Pamela (Gordon) 
Montgomery, Laura Nadelhoffer, Bradford Nordholm, Danny Patterson, Frank Peregrine, 
Brenda Pommerenke, Alison (Krafft) Rempel, Robin Roberts, Karen Schilling, Robert 
Smulian, Christine Solso, Marty Sunde, Peter Swanson, and Elizabeth Turner-Bogren

P.S. Visit our class website at go.carleton.edu/1978 and share your e-mail addresses with 
the college at addresses@carleton.edu so we can keep in touch.




